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was right at that time that the IBFPFM --- I mentioned to you how

Charlie Woodbridge resigned from it. He was, however, going to stay

3 more months to clean things up! Which of course they accepted it

immediately. Then, that was the beginning of the summer. They said

to me, We'd like you to step into the Board office for I guess 6 weeks

to try to straighten things out, and work on half time. I went in

and worked for 3 months full time from 7 in the a.m. to midnight

nearly every day. We saved the IBFPFM from being just destroyed. I

wrote letters to the missionaries explaining what had happened and

we got an issue% of the Bulletin which was due right them and told

about the work the missionaries were doing, etc. I worked on that

during that part of the summer.

One afternoon when I was there Dr. Mclntire came in and said,

I we're going to have a seminary we'd better start immediately. So

he and I went up to Allentown to see Dr. Laird. There we found several

men who came among our trustees. They got together a marvellous list

of original trustees of our new seminary including mirristers of big

fine churches, and prominent Christian laymen. That's all they had

yet. They had me, and they had a wonderful list of trustees. Francis

Schaeffer had during the previous year been talking with me quite

a bit. He was a second year student and he had become more and more

disenchanted with the way things were going there. So we -- they

decided on a name which I didn't particularly like, but we decided

on that name. The question now was where to meet.

Neher: Faith Seminary. Was that the name?

Faith Seminary. It's fortunate they chose the nrne Faith rather

than Grace which I would have preferred, but w did not think of it

because at the same time a group was meeting in Philadelphia from

the Brethren church which was considering starting a new seminary
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